
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

May 

Mon 13th  Forest School – R, Y1 & Y2 

Tues 14th  Swimming Gala – R, Y1, Y2, Y3 & Y4 

Tues 21st  Music concert 4-5pm 

Fri 24th  FoH Second Hand Uniform Sale 

June 

Tues 4th  Cheltenham Science Festival – KS2 

Art Drawing in Regent Street – R, Y1 & Y2 

Sun 9th  Junior Parkrun, Stonehouse 

Mon 10th  Berkley Castle Trip – R, Y1 & Y2 

Fri 14th  Whole school Photographs 

19th – 21st  Viney Hill Residential – Year 6 

Thurs 27th  French Breakfast – R, Y1 & Y2 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     For all the latest pictures and weekly activities please follow our Facebook page 
@HopelandsPreparatorySchool 

Friday 10th May 

In this week:    

▪ Year 2 

▪ PSHE 

▪ Cheltenham Festival 

▪ Fun & Games Club 

▪ Year 3 

Lost Items (all labelled):  

Joseph Dunn – tracksuit top 

Tabby Robins - Ruby Redfort Survival 
Guide & Blazer 

 

 

School Uniform 

Please remember that children should 
wear their blazers to and from school, 
and if the weather does get cold/wet 
their school coat. The full list of uni-
form is on our website. Thank you. 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2  

As part of their science learning about plants, Year 2 have been transplanting their newly germinated runner bean 
seeds from the sandwich bags, which made following the seeds’ progress much easier to see, into small flowerpots, 
before these are deprived of light and water as part of a fair test. 

    

                  

   

 

    

 

 

 

PSHE 

 

Year 3 have been learning about the importance we hold 
chocolate in our society, as part of their PSHE unit of 
work ‘Who Likes Chocolate?’  They made rice crispy 
cakes today and learned about the history of chocolate. 

Years 4 and 5 are taking the topic onwards and are 
learning about where chocolate is grown, where 
production and manufacture takes place, international 
trade and the role of Fairtrade produce in guaranteeing a 
fair price for the farmers. 

      B Sands 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cheltenham Festival of Performing Arts 

 
The school choir performed this week at the Cheltenham Festival of Performing Arts. Almost the whole of 
KS2 performed on the stage and sang beautifully. They rose to the challenge and I was so proud of their 
performance. The Judge commented on how well they sang the complex harmonies. The children behaved 
impeccably and enjoyed eating their packed lunch in the Imperial Gardens afterwards.  
                 Mrs L O’Dell  

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fun & Games Club 
 
The children had a great time today at Friday’s lunchtime Club. Running, throwing, mini games of netball 
and fun with their friends.  
 

                                 

        

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 
 

Year 3 have been exploring the wonderful world of the life processes of plants, starting with seed 
germination. They are aiming to grow their plants from seedlings to flowers and observe the full life cycle. 
 

     

        

 

        


